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Mr Nicholas John Rhodes

To all concerned,

I object to the proposed alteration to the level crossing at Micklefield as I do not see the suggested alternatives
to be viable and as such would affect horse riders, walkers and all other residents from enjoying a leisurely
stroll around our ever growing community.

Best regards

NJ Rhodes.
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